
 
 

December 11, 2020 

To, 

The Manager, 

Department of Corporate Services, 

BSE Limited, 

P.J.Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400 001. 

 

Scrip Code: 530689 

 

Subject: Submission of Clear Copy of Standalone and Consolidated Un-audited Financial 

Results for Quarter and half year ended September 30, 2020. 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

In response to your mail dated December 10, 2020 with respect to discrepancy of unclear result 

document submitted, kindly find enclosed the clear copy of Standalone and Consolidated Un-

audited Financial Results for Quarter and half year ended September 30, 2020 as approved in 

the Board Meeting dated November 14, 2020. 

 

Kindly take the above information on your record. 

 

Thanking You, 

 

Yours Truly, 

For Lykis Limited                                                          

 

 

Anubhav Shrivastava 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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